
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club Minutes 
General Membership Meeting, December 3 , 2014 
 
Meeting was called to order in the Florida Room at 2:00 PM by President Rick Sochon.  
 
Attendance –   28 
 
Treasurer’s Report -  $ 3,314.85  in the bank.  Dues are do for 2015 and 45 members 
paid.  
 
Secretary’s Report – 
Minutes from the last meeting  is posted on club website (sccarc.info under the 
Happening tab) and posted on the bulletin board in the radio room.   
Club shirts are available again to order.  
  
Presidents Remarks – 
Nominees for Officers for next year are: 
Pres: Rick N1OV 
Vice Pres: Bob WA4M 
Treas: Michael AG3K 
Sec: Dennis Russell K9VFU 
Prog Dir: Bill Adkins WA4KMA 
No further nominations from the floor.  Secretary cast single vote confirming election of 
the nominees. 
 
Rick reviewed assignments and procedures for support to Golf Cart Parade Sat (Dec 13). 
134 Golf Cars anticipated.  Emails sent to SCCARC members with details. 
 
Rick also informed of Dec 17 Methodist Church Live Nativity Program. 
 
During the year the following members stood out in their help of the club 
Social                  Annette Friolet 
                             Rita Hale 
                             Dee Madigan – also Sunshine 
Welcome            Phyllis Rousey – also Doughnuts 
                             Deya Schierenbeck 
Training              David Schierenbeck 
Weekly HF net   Denny Eilers 
QSL                      Bill Barron    
 
 
 



Amateur of the Year Award: 
                                     Started 2008 Don Chinnery WU9T 

2010 Bob Goldberg WA4M 
2011 Bill Barron W1WAB 
2012 Michael Friolet AG3K 
2013 Rick Sochon N1OV 
2014 Bill Adkins WA4KMA   

Bill volunteered for Captain of Security Patrol Team; Donated refrigerator and microwave;  
volunteered for Program Director, gave 2 programs this year with no notice; attends club weekly 
activities, social gathering and on the nets; helped with Hi-Neighbor  brought his helicopter; 
gave newspaper interview for the club, and got his wife to join the club. 
 
Bill Barron talked about Sky Warn recognition day Friday 12-5.  
 
New members –  
Ken Bauer        W9WGQ 
Laura Bauer      W9DEET 
Nancy DeWilde    N1VVA 
 
10 minute break for stretching and refreshments. 
 
Program:  Bill Adkins XRAY Technology 
 
    


